
- Minutes of the Meeting of the Recreation Commission 

- December 17, 2012 

-  
- Attending: 

- John Owens, Chair, David Kane, Vice Chair, Dennis Rocha, Ann Bere, Laurie Carlson, June 

Howell 

-  

- 7:05 pm Meeting Called to Order 

-  

- No individual or group attended the meeting 

-  

- Ms. Howell gave an update on current programs at the skating rink, Higginbottom pool and 

Wenner Field House, as well as independently run programs sponsored by the Recreation Dept at the Beech 

St Center and the Auditorium.  Both the Karate program and the continuing Musical Theater programs are 

gaining momentum and registration is going well.   

-  

- Commission members discussed options for possible tennis programs by different organizations in 

order to determine what permits might be issued for the spring.  A decision may be made at the December 

meeting as to how many permits to issue. 

-  

- The Commission voted unanimously to allow 15 GooseBuster permits to be sold to non-residents 

for calendar year 2013 

-  

- Progress on preparing the budget for Fiscal Year 2014 was reported by Ms. Howell.  Documents 

need to be submitted to the Town Administrator by Monday, January 7. 

-  

- Revenue for Fiscal Year 2013 through the month of November was reviewed. 

-  

- The minutes of the November 13, 2012 meeting were reviewed and accepted. 

-  

- 8:40 pm Meeting Adjourned 

-  

 


